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I am strongly opposed to SB1529. 

 

The LAST thing this state needs is an UNELECTED state agency to declare a public 

health emergency.  We as citizens have not been well treated under the current and 

ongoing, never ending state of emergency as it is.  Let's NOT make it easier for 

another emergency to be declared in the future!   

 

STOP GIVING YOURSELVES MORE POWER OVER THE PEOPLE WHOM YOU 

ARE ELECETED TO SERVE!!! 

 

With all the energy of my soul, I say NO MORE! 

 

Chalyse Gillespie 


